
Board of Review Meeting 

 

Follow- Up Work Session 

 

March 24, 2016 
 

Called to Order:  10:00 P.M. at the Portage Township Office at 47240 Green Acres  

   Road, Houghton, MI  49931 

 

Who Present:  Dave Wisti, (Chairperson) Bill Fink, Laura Erhart  &  Bruce Petersen 

 (Acting Secretary) 

 

Public Comments: None 

 

Topics Addressed: 

 

 Laura started out with 2016 – 001 and reviewed and made sure each appeal was 

completed thru number 2016 – 030. 

 

 Dave made a motion to apply all the assessment role corrections and sign that 

approval on behalf of the B.O.R., Bill Seconded – motion carried. 

 

 Lastly, the Board Adjourned at 11:20 P.M. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted by,  

 

 

 

Bruce Petersen 

Acting Secretary for BOR 


